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Police Service of Scotland

Community Council meeting



We’re working hard to keep people safe across Scotland – tell us what matters to you in your community, please take our online public consultation: www.scotland.police.uk/yourviewcounts
North Berwick Community Council Meeting

Date of Meeting:  Tuesday 3rd July 2018
Foreword:

During the period of the last report there have been several incidents of note. 

I am aware that there may be more incidents but, due to the nature of these, or ongoing investigations, I cannot give full details.

They are broken down in terms of the agreed priorities for the ward.

Ward Priorities

1. Road Safety

· There are no road safety issues to report this month.
2. Antisocial Behaviour
· On 9th June 2018, a call was received from staff at The County Hotel, North Berwick regarding a female who was refusing to leave the premises. On Police arrival, the female had already left.

3. Housebreaking

· There are no housebreakings to report this month.
4. Parking

· 278 parking tickets were issued by the East Lothian Parking wardens in North Berwick during the month of May.
CAPP

The date of the next CAPP meeting is on Wednesday 25th July 2018, 1930 hours, Town Chambers, North Berwick
Other Incidents of note / relevant Community Council information
· On the evening of 5th June 2018, a phone and wallet was stolen form a male in Westgate, North Berwick. Enquiries are still ongoing to establish eh identity of the male suspect.
· Overnight between 6th and 7th June 2018, 4 tyres on a vehicle parked in a driveway in Green Apron Park, North Berwick were deflated. 

· On 11th June 2018, staff at Aldi reported the theft of a quantity of meat which had occurred the previous month. A male had been identified and charged with the crime.

· On 13th June 2018, staff at Wilkies, North Berwick reported the theft of several ladies tops. Enquires are ongoing.

· On 19th June 2018, staff at The Co-op, High Street, North Berwick reported the theft of approximately £350 worth of alcohol. A female has been reported to the Procurator Fiscal for the crime.

· In the early hours of 22nd June 2018, a male was assaulted within The Auld Hoose pub, North Berwick whereby a male suspect smashed a glass in the face of another patron. Enquires are ongoing to identify and trace the male suspect.

· On 25th June 2018, staff at Wilkies, North Berwick reported the theft of a Joules jacket. Unknown when this has occurred.

· During the morning of 28th June 2018, a Ford Transit van and trailer were stolen from South Hamilton Road, North Berwick. The vehicle was eventually stopped in Edinburgh later that morning and the male driver arrested for theft and numerous other offences.

· On 1st July 2018, staff at Tesco garage, North Berwick reported the theft of fuel. Enquiries are ongoing to trace the registered keeper of the vehicle.

Feedback from meeting
Please e-mail any feedback to:

NorthBerwickCoastalCPT@Scotland.pnn.police.uk
Or

deborah.gray@scotland.pnn.police.uk and john.paterson2@scotland.pnn.police.uk
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